
Welcome Kindergarten 

Meet the teacher 

Dear KL families, 

My name is Ms Leggett, and I am 
so thrilled to meet you and to be 
part of the wonderful KL family 
next year. 

I’m sure there are lots of emotions 
at the moment, but the biggest 
one is excitement. 

Have a happy and safe holiday 
season and I look forward to 
welcoming you to big school next 
year. 

Tracey Leggett

• Sport, especially netball

• Reading, lots of reading

When I’m not teaching my fabulous kids I love to play with 
my grandkids and travel. 


